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Dear Representative, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 3362, which seeks to 

impose a 4 percent excise tax on all new tire purchases in Oregon. 

This proposed tax is unnecessary, burdensome, and harmful to Oregon businesses 

and consumers. Here’s why: 

 1. It unfairly targets a specific industry and product. 

 2. It will increase costs for consumers who rely on vehicles for 

transportation. 

 3. It creates additional bureaucracy by establishing new funds and 

programs. 

 4. It will make Oregon less competitive and harm our business climate. 

Oregon already faces challenges in attracting and retaining businesses. Adding yet 

another tax will only exacerbate this problem and potentially lead to job losses. 

I urge you to vote NO on HB 3362 and instead focus on policies that will strengthen 

our economy and benefit all Oregonians. 

Sincerely,? 

Linda Jung 

Bend, Oregon  


